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Dear parents and carers, 
This is the final newsletter of the academic year and I want to thank you all for your support in 
making this such a successful year. The children have made excellent academic progress. They 
have also given great musical performances, taken part in many sporting competitions, created 
wonderful art , raised money for charity and been brilliant citizens of the school community. 
Truly outstanding! Wishing you all an enjoyable summer. See you in September. 
Meg, Headteacher  

Reception, Year 2 and Year 6  celebration assemblies …… 



Activities for children and young people in Camden 
Summer is here and there are lots of fantastic free and low-cost creative and performing arts, 
sports and physical activities, youth and play projects, as well as trips, on offer for children and 
young people in Camden. Check out the Camden Rise website for the full programme of activities 
and opportunities  

Summer  Camp Activities  
The Playhut in Kilburn Grange Park is offering summer camp places for families who live in Brent. 
Please contact them at kilburnstateofmind.com or kilburnstateofmind@gmail.com or visit the 
Playhut in the park, to find out more. Places are available for 4 weeks during the summer holidays 
from 10.00am—3.00pm.   

Dates for your diary ….. 
22 July Year 6 Leavers’ celebration  
24 July Last day of term 
End of summer term Wednesday 24th July—KS2 finish 
at 1pm and EYFS & KS1 at 1.30pm 
 

School starts for pupils on Wednesday 4th September  
2024. Please make sure that your child returns to school 
on time. Every moment counts. 

2024 SATS Results…..  
EXPECTED STANDARD AND ABOVE 
Reading  Kingsgate 95%; National  74% 
Writing  Kingsgate 93%; National  72% 
Maths Kingsgate 91%; National  73% 

For Camden Residents—Sidings Summer Holiday Play Scheme for 5-11s 
Friday 26th July—Friday 16th August 2024, 10am-2pm. FREE for families qualifying for free school 
meals and other benefits. Limited spaced for working families at affordable rates.  
For more details and to register, contact Darius Joseph on Tel: 07483 378339; Email: 
office@sidings.org.uk; Address: Sidings Community Centre 150 Brassey Road NW6 2BA 

SWIM SCHOOL  AT KENTISH TOWN SPORTS CENTRE 
At Kingsgate, children have swimming lessons in years 3, 4 and 5. Camden and Better gyms are 
offering lessons during the summer holidays. The foundation swimming lessons are for children 
age 4  and the development swimming lessons are for children age 5-12. Please e mail  
kylie.bland@gll.org for more information. 

Fundrasing organised by School Council 
Well done councillors  & thank you  everyone! 
Total Raised: £1,705 
Christmas Jumper Day £449, Red Nose Day £420 
Young Minds £520, Book Bus £316 

https://67aa.educdn.net/e/us5hy/J4QU58?__$u__
https://67aa.educdn.net/e/us5hy/J4QU58?__$u__

